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NOTE: THIS PRESS CONFERENCE HAS BEEN CANCELLED BECAUSE ANOTHER PRESS
CONFERENCE WAS ALREADY HELD, WHERE ALL THE NECESSARY INFORMATION WAS
PROVIDED FOR THOSE WHO WISH TO COOPERATE WITH THIS FAMILY DURING THIS
TRAGIC MOMENT.

WE URGE YOU TO COOPERATE WITH THIS FAMILY. IF YOU WANT TO COOPERATE YOU
CAN DO SO THROUGH THE CHASE MANHATTAN BANK -- ACCOUNT NUMBER
#465014236
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Senator Reverend Ruben Diaz and Assemblyman Marcos Crespo to Meet in
Soundview Today to Help Family of Tragic Car Accident

New York State Senator Reverend Ruben Diaz (D-Bronx) and Assemblyman Marcos
Crespo (D-Bronx) will meet with Mr. Juan Gonzalez today at 4:00PM at 634 Taylor



Avenue in the Soundview Section of the Bronx to discuss how the community can
help the relatives of the seven victims of yesterday’s tragic car accident. Mr.
Gonzalez lost his wife and children and other family members in a fatal car accident
when the car carrying his family crashed through guardrails on the Bronx River
Parkway.

Senator Reverend Diaz stated: “My prayers and condolences go out to the Gonzalez
family as they grieve the tragic loss of their seven family members. I am hopeful
that we find ways for our community and for the people of New York to help the
Gonzalez family during this very difficult time.”

For further information, please contact Senator Rev Diaz at (718) 496-4793.


